FOURAH BAY COLLEGE

UNIVERSITY OF SIERRA LEONE

DEPARTMENT OF THEOLOGY.

REFERENCE



FREETOWN SIERRA LEONE

The Revd. Christopher Hill, The Archbishep of Canterbury's Counsellers en Fereign Relations. Palace Court, 222 Lambeth Read, Lenden SE1 7LB England.

6th March, 1978.

Dear Christopher,

I arrived safely home last Saturday afterneen and had to go to work on Sunday preaching twice. I want to thank you for all your help in making arrangements fer my trip to Paris and also for the wenderful way you and Ann erganised the Consultation and looked after our creature cemforts. I am also grateful for the provision you made for me to have money in France - etherwise I would have been stranded.

I think that the Consultation was a good one and though we may not have achieved a great deal, the fellowship was really wenderful and we get to know each other fairly well, perhaps because we spoke so frankly to each other.

I hope that your travels will one day bring you to West Africa, so that you can both enjoy the beautiful scenery and beaches and also knew semething of the warmth of West African hespitality. Once again thank you for everything. Greetings to Ann. With every good wish.

Very sincerely yours,

(The Revd. Prof. Edward W. Pashele-Luke)

Edward.